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Friday 18th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
  
As part of our work in RE, we will be talking about harvest festivals and traditions. We will 
be focusing on sharing and helping those who are less fortunate than ourselves. As part 
of our local community effort, we have decided to work alongside HARP who are based in 
Southend.  
 
Part of the Harvest Festival is to collect food donations for those who are in need.  
 
We would be grateful for any food donations that you feel able to make to this worthy 
cause.  We would request that items be non-perishable. HARP will gratefully accept the 
following items with a good shelf life.  
 

• Tinned goods 

• Dried foods 

• Jarred goods 

• Teas, coffee, sugar and other beverage items 

• Condiments 
 
Donations should be passed to the class teacher who will collect the food within their 
class.  These will then become part of our harvest celebration. 
 
Following this, our donations will be collected by HARP who will distribute to people in 
the local community. All donations need to be sent in no later than Friday 2nd October 
2020.  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your help and support. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Chaaibi  
(Religious Education Lead) 


